
Advisory Committee Recommendation 
From: Chehalem Heritage Trails Advisory Committee (CHTAC) 

To: CPRD Board of Directors 

Recommendation Approved at: June 12, 2024 CHTAC Meeting (5-3-0) 

Discussion/Vote Requested at: June 27, 2024 CPRD Board of Directors Meeting 

Recommendation: 

The CHTAC recommends the CPRD Board of Directors direct staff to implement the temporary trail 
managed use parameters at Bob and Crystal Rilee Park, as proposed. 



BCRP Temporary Trail Managed Use 
Recommendation 
In September 2023, the CPRD Board of Directors banned cycling at Bob and Crystal Rilee Park, 
effective on November 1, 2023. As such, cyclists no longer have access to local mountain biking 
trails within CPRD. The CHTAC, seeing no near-term remedy to this recreation deficiency, 
recommends the following temporary trail managed use parameters for Bob and Crystal Rilee Park 
to be implemented immediately and remain in place until October 31, 2025, or when new cycling 
trails can be constructed/established within CPRD, whichever occurs first. 

The proposed trail managed use parameters, as previously implemented at Bob and Crystal Rilee 
Park in Summer 2023, are as follows: 

1. All trails west of Parrett Mountain Road be managed as pedestrian and horse trails. No bikes 
allowed. 

2. All trails east of Parrett Mountain Road be managed as pedestrian and bike trails. No horses 
allowed. 

3. Some trails can be managed as single-user (Pedestrian-only, Horse-only, or Bike-only) trails 
as conditions and use allow. These trails will be clearly marked. 

 


